
STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 
COUNTY OF MCDOWELL COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
SPECIAL SESSION – December 5, 2022 
 
Assembly 
 
 The McDowell County Board of Commissioners met in Regular Session on Monday, 
December 5, 2022, at 8:15 a.m., in the Commissioner’s Board Room, 69 N Main St., Marion, 
NC. 
 
Members Present 
 
 David N. Walker, Vice-Chairman; Chris Allison; Lynn Greene 
 
Members Absent 
 
 Tony G. Brown, Chairman; Patrick Ellis 
 
Others Present 
 
 Ashley Wooten, County Manager; Victoria Craig, Clerk to the Board 
 
Call to Order 
 
 Vice-Chairman Walker called the meeting to order at 8:15 a.m.  
 
Approval of Sheriff’s Bond 
 
 Ashley Wooten, County Manager, quoted N.C.G.S. 162 8-9 which requires County 
Commissioners to receive and approve the Bond of the Sheriff.  
 
 Commissioner Allison made a motion to receive and approve the Bond of the Sheriff, 
seconded by Commissioner Greene. By a vote of 3-0, the motion passed.  
 
 Vice-Chairman Walker made a motion to request a formal resolution to allow flexibility 
for Sheriffs across North Carolina to not have to have the Bond approved before being sworn in, 
seconded by Commissioner Allison. By a vote of 3-0, the motion passed.  
 
Adjournment 
 
 Commissioner Greene made a motion to adjourn at 8:17 a.m., seconded by 
Commissioner Allison. By a vote of 3-0, the motion passed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Attest: 
 
 
 
___________________________                                            ___________________________ 
Victoria Craig            David N. Walker   
Clerk to the Board             Vice-Chairman 
 
 

 
 


